
 
 

Happy Creek change to the AGM location 

July 18, 2019 – Vancouver, British Columbia. Happy Creek Minerals Ltd. (TSXV: HPY) (the 

“Company”), is providing an update on the location for the upcoming Annual General Meeting.  

The Company wishes to announce that the location for the Company’s Annual General Meeting 

has changed and will be held at 10am July 25th at suite 950-609 Granville Street, Vancouver B.C.  

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

“David E Blann” 

___________________________  

David E Blann, P.Eng. 

President, CEO 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  

David Blann, President, CEO, 

James Berard, Corporate Communications 

Office: Phone: 604.662.8310  

Email: Info@happycreekminerals.com 

Website: www.happycreekminerals.com  


